THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND FROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS
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RESOLVED, that the Traffic Engineer is requested
to remove "No Parking" Signs posted along Melrose Street,

from Longfellow Street to Cadillac Drive, thus permitting

parking.
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The following employees of Narragansett Electric Company
are requesting that the NO PARKING signs posted on Melrose Street
from the corner of Longfellow Street to Cadillac Drive be removed.
Melrose Street widens at this point allowing room for parking on
both sides. There are no houses here and the traffic is very light.

Parking was permitted here until the utility workers went on
strike during the summer of 1975. At that time the police may
have decided that cars and strikers were obstructing traffic. If
you take a survey now, we are sure you will find that parking here
would not obstruct traffic nor cause accidents and therefore should
be permitted.

We would appreciate your consideration in this matter.

A %O/” G e T DRt

oo, ol
L e

KﬁZ&d&nma@&, el

\rY\ Dv\-‘L/Q—» ¥ /&LKZUI, d;»(/l/.

Conele Chmmeta



BRT S



I GIFY. COUMCIL
T‘AN 5 1917 THE_.COMMITTEE ON
PUBLIC WO 9 7Hn /O, /P77
FIRST READY'G n e
Aecommends

MMITTTE
REFERRED TO comm..z, ON  puBLIC WORKS
- e O ZM*Z«J%I‘)

ety Clohs B




FRANK A. TIBALDI
TRAFFIC ENGINEER
JAMES J. D’AGOSTINO
ASSISTANT TRAFFIC ENGINEER

VINCENT A. CIANCI, JR.
MAYOR

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

60 ERNEST ST. PROVIDENCE, R. 1. 02905 781 - 4044

May 9, 1977

The Honorable City Council
Committee on Public Works
City Hall

Providence, Rhode Island

RE: Resolution No. 149
3/7[77

Gentlemen:

The Traffic Engineering Department has received the above referenced
resolution and has taken the subsequent action:

Request: That the Traffic Engineer is requested to remove
"No Parking" signs posted along Melrose Street
from Longfellow Street to Cadillac Drive, thus
permitting parking.

Disposition: A survey of this area showed the street to be
. narrow., In addition, there is adequate off-
street parking in this area, This requested
is not warranted at the present time.

Very truly yours,

Traffic Engineer
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